
Highlights of the

Consultation Results
One of the strongest messages from the community 
during the consultation was that they wanted to ensure 
Frog Hollow Park was protected.

What was the feedback?
We need to protect Frog Hollow Park and the old 
Darwin Primary School and to provide pedestrian and 
cyclist connectivity between these two sites.

What is the result?
The proposed new road will be located between the 
Frog Hollow Park on the north-western side, and the 
Frog Hollow Centre for the Arts on the south-eastern 
side of the Boulevard. 

While the corridor for the Boulevard will travel 
between these two important historical sites, the 
design has been devised to preserve the heritage 
values of this space as a key priority. Areas of 
historical significance have been identified as part of 
planning works and will be preserved.

The project may also result in improved community 
access to Frog Hollow Park with a dedicated 
pedestrian and cyclist paths and a landscaped strip 
running alongside the Park from Woods to McMinn 
Streets. 
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